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Subject: Docket 50-156; Change in Operating Organization

The following information is submitted in compliance with
Technical Specification 6.7c(3).

Effective today, May 13, 2005, Professor Paul P. H. Wilson is
appointed to the Reactor Safety Committee replacing Professor
Douglass L. Henderson. Professor Wilson received a Ph.D. in
Mechanical Engineering from the Technical University of Karlsruhe
in Germany in 1998 and a Ph.D. in Nuclear Engineering from the
University of Wisconsin at Madison in 1999. His fields of
interest, research and teaching include advanced nuclear fuel
cycles, nuclear energy systems and nuclear physics modeling.

Sincey5ly,

Reactor Director
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